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EXTENDED ABSTRACT 
 

Understanding the water quality of our regional aquifers provides in-
sights to understanding groundwater movement and is essential for estab-
lishing groundwater protection programs.  While water level and groundwa-
ter production data are readily available for most major aquifers, recent wa-
ter quality data for regional aquifers is often limited.  To improve under-
standing of their regional aquifers, Fayette County Groundwater Conserva-
tion District (GCD) and Pecan Valley GCD (DeWitt County) asked Daniel B. 
Stephens & Associates, Inc. (DBS&A) to design and conduct county-wide 
groundwater studies in each of these two counties.  
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